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23rd Januar, 1934.

Dear Dr* Tory*

On Sunday last I hud an interview with the Honourable
During the course of 

this I mentioned Dr. Cameron's approacitiné.: visit, his project of 
establishing local parasitologists in various provinces and the 
invest It ration concerning fox genetics in Prince hdwanti Island*
Dr* Hac-’lllan said that he would be very glad indeed to see Dr* 
Cameron w.uen he visited tho Island in March and discuss the whole 
matter with him.
any geneticists on their own, but he thought they would be willing 
to jol i with the othor Maritime Provinces in naming one*

'".’* J. P. MacMillan of rince Odward Island.]>

He aaid it would be quite impossible to appoint

He has a ver, definite idea of the Importance of the 
subject and I an suro that Dr. Cameron will find In him a very 
sympathetic listener.

faithfully yours,

Wilfrid bovey, 
Dlroctor.

Dr. H. Il* T ory,
National Hosonroi Council*
Ottawa, Ont*
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